
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

What a fantastic week we have had in Nursery! We 
have been so busy. We have really enjoyed engaging 
in our Autumn themed activities, don’t forget to check 

our Twitter page to see our wonderful week.  
 

In Maths activities we practiced our counting skills 
and loved joining in with our rhyme of the week- ask 

your child to sing this to you! 
 

We created some lovely stories based on ‘We’re going 
on an Autumn Hunt’ with our Autumn treasures we 

found at the weekend. 
The creative area was popular printing and rubbing 
with a range of leaves and talking about colours in 

nature.   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Story of the Week 

 
 
 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
(Tune to 5 Little Ducks) 

 
5 little leaves on an Autumn day 

We’re dancing around on the 
tree one day 

The wind came blowing through 
the town  

Whoooo whoooooo 
And 1 little leaf came tumbling 

down.  

 
  

 

Homework 
We have been learning lots of new naming words related to the season Autumn, such as conkers, acorns, 
pine cones, twigs and leaves. We have also used some describing words such as spikey and shiny.  
This weekend play a game of ‘What am I?’ using the photographs we have sent home with your child. Log 
into seesaw to watch a video of how to play the game. We would love to see a recording of your game with 
a gown up too!  

Have a great weekend!       
 

Magical Moments 
If you would like to share your child’s learning and achievement’s at home with us, you can do this by uploading photographs or 

video recordings to Seesaw. Thank you! 

Parents Evening 
 

This year our parent’s meeting will take 
place virtually via School Cloud. Please 

book in an appointment with Miss Daniels 
and Miss Manley (Wednesday 20th 
October or Thursday 21st October).  

We look forward to discussing your child’s 
transition into Nursery and their 

achievements so far.   
  


